	
	[Type text]
	

	
	
	



	
	[Type text]
	

	
	
	


[image: ]
September 26, 2013



Dear fellow Screening Officers,
	

I am happy to announce that our Local Lodge now has a Facebook page!

Please follow and like our new Facebook page!

IAMAW Local Lodge 2921.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please be respectful of this page! No derogatory remarks, slander, accusations, selling, profanity or any other comments that may be considered hurtful, hateful or offensive. 

This is a page dedicated to our local and to us, so please be respectful of comments made by your colleagues.

Any comments that may be offensive will be deleted.

Let’s use all the tools available to us to share information and keep informed about our local and our world.


In Solidarity,


Amber Chambers
Communicator
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